
 

 

DATE: November 4, 2013  
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
 
TO:    Youth Commission 
 
FROM:   Greg Milano, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Teen Friendly Business   
 
 

RECOMMENDATION:    
 
Receive update from sub-committee  
 

 
BACKGROUND  
 

In 2008 the Youth Commission began recognizing local businesses that encouraged teens to shop or 
dine in their stores and hired local teens. In the past Spot Pizza and Miyo Yogurt have received the 
award.  
 
 
DISCUSSION 
 

Discuss  Fall 2013 winner.  
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